
  
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE  
NIAGARA TRANSIT COMMISSION  

MANDATORY ORIENTATION SESSION 
 
 
A training session for the members of the Niagara Transit Commission will be held on 
on Tuesday, February 21, 2023 at 3:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, Niagara Region 
Headquarters. 
 
This training session is being held in in accordance with By-law 2022-38, being A by-law 
to establish the Niagara Transit Commission as a Municipal Service Board, specifically 
section 4.6 which requires that Board members shall attend a mandatory orientation 
session provided by the Region prior to attending their first Board meeting. 
 
This session will be closed to the public in accordance with s. 239 (3.1) of the 
Municipal Act, 2001 and is being held for educational purposes only and will cover the 
following topics: 
 
Role of the Board   
General Governance   
Finance   
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusiveness   
Transit Operations   
 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
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